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MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend 

Saturday at 5:30 pm 
Sunday at 8:00 & 10:00 am 
Weekdays in Main Church 
Monday-Friday at 8:00 am 

Holy Day 
Please check the bulletin. 

 

VIRTUAL MASS SCHEDULE  
LIVE on Saturdays at 5:30pm  

on our Facebook page 
A link is available on our website 

from livestream ‘til next Mass. 
 

ADORATION 

Monday-Friday 9am-9pm 
St. Anne’s Chapel located by  

the East side entrance.

holyfamilybeth@gmail.com/ 
812-934-3013 (ext. 125)  

Saturdays from 4:30pm - 5pm  
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Fr. Carl’s Thoughts and Reflections 
 

Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time August 4, 2024 
     Thanks to all who worked so hard over the past 
months preparing and setting up for our annual          
Rummage Sale, July 26 to 28.  Thanks to all who            
donated items for the Rummage Sale and those who      
purchased their choice items.  According to our reports, 
this Rummage Sale brought in record profits for                    
our Religious Education Program, over $30,000.              
Congratulations to the Committee and to all the Workers! 

     Thanks also to all who donated to our annual            
Missionary Appeal this past weekend. Fr. Severine  
Msigiti made a great appeal for his Diocese of Tanga  
& his seminarians who are studying for the priesthood 
in Tanzania. Donations totaled over $2000.  May God 
bless the seminarians and all our donors. 

     Our Scriptures for this weekend again emphasize God’s concern & compassion 
for His people.  Our first reading from Exodus reminds us of 
how God provided food for the Israelites when they were in 
the desert escaping from the Egyptians.  They complained to 
Moses and God, longing for the food back in Egypt.  The 
Lord provided quail and manna to satisfy their hunger, one 
day at a time.  St. Paul’s Letter to the Ephesians reminds 
them that they are not to live sinful lives as of old, but to be 
renewed in mind and spirit as he had taught them.  They are to put on the new self 
of righteousness and truth  by believing in Jesus and living that belief. 
     St. John’s Gospel tells of the people’s response after Jesus had fed them with 
the loaves and the fishes.  Rather than working for food that perishes, they are to 

do the works of God by believing in Jesus.  He is the true 
bread from heaven that gives life to the world and comes from 
God.  Jesus concludes by telling them: “I am the bread of life; 
whoever comes to Me will never hunger, and whoever             
believes in Me will never thirst.” How do you respond to    
Jesus’ promise of everlasting life by eating His Body and 
Blood in Communion?  Do you believe that Jesus really 
gives us His Body and Blood as the National Eucharistic 
Congress reminded us?  Do you just rush out of church 

without even taking time to thank Jesus after Communion?  How do you           
prepare for Holy Communion? 
     Hopefully you remembered to RSVP for Bro. John’s Ordination Dinner on Aug. 23  
 

Have a Blessed & Peaceful Eighteenth Week in Ordinary Time!    Fr. Carl  



 

  

 

Why Couples Should Attend: - Revitalize 
their relationship with inspiring speakers. 
 - Connect with other couples and share 

experiences.  - Enjoy a day filled with fun, 
engaging activities. 

For details & registration, use the QR code 

or visit CelebrateMarriageMinistry.com. 

FESTIVAL NEEDS ALERT 
 

Festival Booth Chairpeople have their 
lists.  They will be reaching out and 

confirming that you are still available 
to help us on our Festival day.  WANT 
to volunteer and haven’t been had 

the opportunity yet, please call 
Cheryl Borgman at 812-934-3015 

and join the fun! 

 

 

While out shopping and you see a sale 
on CRISCO, FLOUR or PIE 
FILLING grab some extra to 

donate to our festival pie 
baking elves.  Drop off the  

supplies in the brides room labeled 
‘festival supplies’.   

 

We are looking for some handmade 
crafted items for the Craft Booth! Items 

can be homemade     
décor, signs, wreaths, 

ornaments, jewelry,  etc.  
Please contact Cheryl in 

the parish office you 
have items you would like to  donate  

to this booth. Thank you! 
 

Please help us fill our shelves! During 
harvesting & canning, hold 
onto some items to share 
for the produce booth to 

sell.  Canned goods, such 
as jellies, jams, pickles or 
maybe a favorite recipe 

you put in a jar make great items.    
Potatoes, corn, apples, pumpkins, 
flowers, plants...etc. that you would 

like to share are hot commodities too.  

Daughters of Isabella  

MEETING will be MON,         

August 5th at the Hall of the 

Knights of Columbus at 7pm.   

 



Rory Biltz, 
Russell Wagner, 

Tom Baumer, 
Tim Wurtz, 

Logan Nicholas Doll, 
Melanie Joens, 

Dave Amberger, 
Doty Amberger, 

Tina Cohill, 
Connie, 

Aaron Davis, 
Alisa Doll, 

Terry Duncan, 

Beth Fasbinder, 
Rick Flodder, 

Marvin Gehring, 
Tony Gorball, 
Lisa Haessig, 

Jean Ham, 
Dennis Harmeyer, 

Sylva Havens, 
Becky Horstman, 

Dale Kuntz, 
Eugene Laker, 
Beth Lamping, 

Jim Lamping Jr., 
Todd Leising, 
Gary Lewis, 

Rita Litzinger, 
Carlos Luken, 

Carolyn Meyer, 

Sandy Meyer, 
Keith Milligan, 
Layla Mulcahy, 

Shane Neal, 
Bobby Patterson, 

Gary Payne,  
Tami Peters, 
Corey Peters, 

Jeanne Phillips, 
Bill Pierce, 

Anna Mae Raver, 
Clare Ronnebaum,  
Ruth Ronnebaum, 

Donn Salladay, 
Carolyn Scheele, 
Wilfrid Scheele,  
Leah Schornick, 

Pat Schrank,  

Ellen Siebert, 
Alma Simmermeyer, 

Ruth Ann Starost, 
Paul Strassel, 
Carol Strassel, 
Steve Suding, 

Terri Jo Thompson, 
Wesley Neil Thompson, 

Jen Tucker, 
Dan Wagner, 

Mattie Wagner 
Tom Wilgenbusch, 

Rick Wilhelm, 
Tom Wilson, 

and all our nursing    
home  & homebound 

parishioners.             
 

August 4, 2024 

Sunday:  2 Kgs 4:42-44/Ps 145:10-11, 15-18/Eph 4:1-6/Jn 6:1-15    

Monday:  Jer 13:1-11/Ps 32:18-21/Jn 11:19-27 or Lk 10:38-42 

Tuesday:  Jer 14:17-22/Ps 79:8, 9, 11 & 13/Mt 13:36-43  

Wednesday:  Jer 15:10, 16-21/Ps 59:2-4, 10-11,17,18/Mt 13:44-46  

Thursday:  Jer 18:1-6/Ps 146:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6ab/Mt 13:47-53  

Friday:  Jer 26:1-9/Ps 69:5, 8-10, 14/Mt 13:54-58  

Saturday:  Jer 26:11-16, 24/Ps 69:15-16, 30-31, 33-34/Mt 14:1-12  

Next Sunday:  Ex 16:2-4, 12-15/Ps 78:3-4, 23- 25, 54/ 

           Eph 4:17, 20-24/Jn 6:24-35  

Saturday, August 3 
5:30pm † Anna Mae Nobbe 
Sunday, August 4 
 8:00 am † Joyce Harmeyer 
10:00 am Members of the Parish  

Monday, August 5 
8:00 am † Stella Scheidler 
Tuesday, August 6 
8:00 am † Luke Schwegman  
Wed, August 7 
8:00 am † Rita Amberger 
Thurs, August 8 
8:00 am † Gregory T. Meyer 
Friday, August 9 
8:00 am † Sam Schoettmer  
Saturday, August 10 
5:30pm † Bob Effing 
Sunday, August 11 
 8:00 am Members of the Parish  
10:00 am † George & Anelda Moll 

MASS INTENTION REQUESTS:  Is 
there someone in your life that has passed 

on & you would like a mass intended for 
them?  We at Holy Family are blessed with 

several friars that would be able to hold them 
in their intentions during Mass. Please con-
tact Toni Cummings at 812-934-3013 ext.4 
or  tdcummings96@gmail.com for intention 
requests.  Mass intentions are $10/Mass. 

July 28th Sunday Collection  
Envelope Collection……..........$5,271.25 
Loose.......................................$1,290.00 
Total……………...….……….…$6,561.25 
Budget…………….…………....$7,692.31 
UNDER Budget……...........…-$1,131.06 
Second Collection…...…..........$2,473.00 
July Monthly Collection............$1,276.00 

********************************************************************************************************  

Special Parish AUGUST Collection: 
 

AIR CONDITIONING 
******************************************************************************************************* 

 

Are you tired of writing a 
check and finding your       

collection envelope         
every week for church?  

Now you can donate wireless 
through an ACH. All you have to do is fill out 

a form in the Parish Office and it will                   
automatically come out of your bank                

account the 1st business day of the month!! 
Contact Cheryl for signups.  Forms are in the 

back of church & on our website.  

?  WE CAN HELP.  

LOCATIONS & DATES AVAILABLE 

Holy  
Family  

Cafeteria &/
or Gym  

Call Cheryl 
Borgman  

@ 812-934-

3013 Opt.2  

St. Mary 
of the 

Rock Hall  
& Shelter  
Call Brad 

Lecher  
@ 812-212-

2908 

Please welcome 

 Kate  
Walke & 

Justin Weberding 
 

 Samuel Ludwig, 
Gracie Flaspohler & 
son, Stetson Ludwig  
to Holy Family Parish 

DID YOU KNOW…             

The Dobbs decision is 
not the first time the 

Supreme Court has taken away a “right” that has 
been previously recognized. Both slavery and     

segregation were considered “rights” by denying the 
personhood of one group of people. The Supreme 

Court very correctly repealed both slavery and     
segregation. Batesville has a pregnancy hotline whose 

mission is to help mothers in difficult situations.             
If you need help or know a mother needing help,        
call 812-934-5116, go to www.batesvillecph.org,          

or search for Batesville Pregnancy Hotline on          
Facebook & also reachable at FB Messenger. 

http://www.batesvillecph.org


 

USHERS for AUGUST  5:30pm: Jay Pfeiffer, Ed Scheele & Louis Scheele  
8:00am:  Tom Honnert, Jason Honnert & Jeremy Honnert  - 10:00am:   Ken Enneking, Roger Collins & Troy Ilderton 

Altar Servers: The name “server” 
identifies the role of an altar servers at 
Mass – to serve God and his people by    
assisting the priest and parish                   
community in their worship &                           
celebration of the Eucharist. ANYONE 

(really) who have completed their First Communion 
and older are eligible. All servers must attend a  
training session prior to serving at a Mass.  
 

Usher/Greeters: Ushers &                

Greeters foster a sense of welcome 
& belonging to those who assemble. 
The ushers take up the collection, 
count  numbers at Masses & Greet 
those at the  front door saying hello.   

 

Eucharist ic Ministers:                
Eucharistic Ministers assist with 
the distribution of the Sacred 
Body and Precious Blood of 
Christ at all masses. You will 
need to attend a training.  
 

Lectors: Lectors make the Living 

Word of God present by their            

proclamation during the Liturgy of 

the Word. They are trained to help 

the congregation to better                

understand the scripture & to         

successfully communicate the       

message to the people. For more info on how to 

become a lector, please contact Toni Cummings! 

Are you interested in helping with a Ministry at Mass, but you aren’t sure who or how to join?  
Please take a look below! We may group train depending on interest or can  individually train.   

We just want you to help us serve the Lord.  
 Please contact the Toni Cummings at (812)-932-3046 or tdcummings96@gmail.com 

August 3rd & 4th 
Servers: 
5:30pm Annabelle Eckstein & Greyson Farmer 

8:00am Blaise Mullens & Kiersten Kreuzman 
10:00am Nolan Wanstrath & Annie Harmeyer 

Lector:     
 5:30pm Kristina Schneider 
8:00am  Eric Doll 
10:00am  Paul Brockman 

Eucharistic Ministers:                                 
  5:30pm Tom Meyer, Lisa Oldham, Karen  
  Patterson, Will Patterson & Michael Irvin 
  8:00am  Dennis Moeller, Christy Honnert,  
  Karen Trenkamp & Cathy Kaiser  
10:00am  Melissa Jacobs, Barb Luff, Kay  
   Pulskamp, Allen Raab & Ryan Tekulve 

Music:                                  
 5:30pm Matt Trossman 
 8:00am Matt Trossman 
10:00am Leon Enneking, Tim Volz,  
 Carol Roell & Kim Brockman 

August 10th & 11th 
Servers: 
5:30pm George Jelinek, Easton Enzinger  
          & Caden Hautman 

8:00am Luke Raver & Abby Balash 
10:00am Grant Wanstrath & Grace Flaspohler 
Lector:     
 5:30pm Steve Kerker 
8:00am  Gary Laker 
10:00am  Carol Dobson 
Eucharistic Ministers:                                 
  5:30pm Doug Nobbe, Jay Pfeiffer, Connie    
  Chaffee, Diane Raver & Eddie Obermeyer 
  8:00am  Deanna Raver, Jon Spreckelson,  
  Kris Baumer, Angie Harmeyer  
  & Theresa Boyce 
10:00am  Brandy Starost, Jacob Starost,  
  Beth Geis, AJ Strassell & Tina Duncan 
Music:                                  
 5:30pm Leon Enneking, Tim Volz,  
 Carol Roell & Kim Brockman 
 8:00am Jayne Enneking 
10:00am  Bryce & Shannon Mullins 

August 17th & 18th 
Servers: 
5:30pm Lorelei Enzinger & Annabelle Eckstein 
8:00am Leo Spreckelson & Maddie Balash 
10:00am Nolan Wanstrath & Maddie Dole 

Lector:     
 5:30pm Halle Meyer 
8:00am  Dennis Moeller 
10:00am  Paul Gates 

Eucharistic Ministers:                                 
  5:30pm Dan Eckstein, Carla Enzinger, 
Maureen Grote, Elaine Hawkes & Tom Meyer 
  8:00am  Monica Livers, Jeff Paul, Teresa 
Merkel, Deann Kaiser & Eric Heppner 
10:00am Dave Rieman, Teri Rieman, Julia 
Heidlage, Jenny Ilderton & Melissa Jacobs 

Music:                                  
 5:30pm Bryce & Shannon Mullins  
8:00am Matt Trossman 
10:00am  Leon Enneking, Tim Volz,  
 Carol Roell & Kim Brockman 

COME AND SPEND MORE TIME IN THE PRESENCE of the LORD, our SAVIOR   

Monday – Friday 9am-9pm in the St. Anne’s Chapel.

SEEKING Adorers for Monday at 2pm, Wednesday at 10am &         
Friday at 3pm.  If you are able to commit to one or both, please 

contact Dustin Walke.  If you would like to sub when needed, PLEASE                   

join our GroupMe Chat.  You will then receive text messages for times when a sub 
is needed.  If interested to be added to the Chat OR help with an hour, please            

contact Dustin Walke at 317-691-5209 or walkedustin@gmail.com.   

St. Mary's of the Rock  
is having Mass on 

August 15 at 7P.M.   
Join us as we celebrate our 

101st anniversary!  You are 
encouraged to bring lawn chairs if  

you are able to do so.  Light snacks 
and a dessert will be provided under 

the shelter.  Everyone attending  
service is welcome to come. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Holy Family Church 

ASSUMPTION 
Mass Services 

 

August 14th  
7pm 

 

August 15th  
 8am & NOON 

mailto:tdcummings96@gmail.com


 

Remember to SAVE those Aluminum Cans!               
Aluminum Cans ONLY  Please. Please deposit them in 
the Wire Bins located on the South side of the Church 
Parking lot.  PLEASE PLACE CANS IN A BAG BEFORE DEPOSITING!  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Beth Geis!         
E-mail: holyfamilybeth@gmail.com / Call: 812-934-3013 (ext. 3)  

BAPTISM: If you are preparing to have your 
child baptized or need to receive a Baptismal 

Certificate, please contact Beth Geis.               
If this is your first child, you will need to 

schedule a Baptism Class with Beth Geis.                 
If this is not your first child & have attended a 

class already, we will need proof.   
Phone #: (812)-934-3013 ext 3 or E-mail:holyfamilybeth@gmail.com 

THEOLOGY ON TAP! (Presented By: IndyCatholic):  Theology on Tap is 
a summer speaker series that gathers young adults 
ages 18-39. For more information, please look at this 

website: https://indycatholic.org/theologyontap.   
2024 THEME: “Priest, Prophet, King” Dates: 
August 7th, August 21st from 6  – 9:30 PM @ 

the McGowan Hall, 1305 N. Delaware, Indy.  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: We are in need 
of 1 more teacher to help with Religious 
Education this year! If you are interested, 

please contact Beth Geis! If you want to chat & 
are not sure if it’s the right call, please contact Beth Geis! 

 

Teacher Meeting - Wed., Aug. 14th @ 5:30pm in the cafeteria 
CPR Training - Wed., Aug. 28th @ 5:30pm  in the cafeteria. 

 If you have committed to teaching this school year for religion, 
please make sure to attend both meetings!  

Religious Education Registration is NOW available!  
You should have received an email with the             
registration link or use this QR code. If you                     

are new to the program, please use the QR code 
to fill out the registration form.  

Please remember: Even if your children have attended in 
the past, you MUST fill out a form this year. It is $40 for 
1 child, $80 for 2 & $100 for 3 or more. If you pay before 

August 19th, you will get $10 off.  Any questions, reach out to Beth Geis!  

 

Symbolon: The Faith of the 
Church - Celebrating its                  
refreshed debut, the  Augustine 
Institute’s foundational faith           
formation series Symbolon is new & more relatable than ever. 
Unlock the profound beauty & depth of the Catholic faith 
with Symbolon: The Faith of the Church. Join Taylor Kemp, 
Noelle Garcia & Augustine Institute theologians on a trans-
formative journey across America, delving into Catholicism’s 
rich history, core teachings, and spiritual practices. The 16-
episode series, guided by the Creed, explores everything from 
the sacraments to inspiring saintly stories, empowering you to 
understand, live  & share your faith confidently.   

The Rummage Sale committee was already preparing for 
the Rummage Sale the same week as VBS to prepare for 
sorting, packing and hanging the week  after to open the 
sale July 26th-28th.  Other parishioners & volunteers came 

in the week of the 22nd to help prep & get everything            
prepared to look nice & organized. I want to send a HUGE 

thank you to everyone who came to help set-up or work 
the sale weekend. Gratitude towards all that came to 

shop our wares!   We raised over $30,000! Thank you to                
everyone who came to support us! I want to send a thank 

you to the Rummage Sale committee who have put    
countless hours into the Rummage Sale. We have a         

wonderful Religious Education Program thanks to their 
hard work. We can not be more appreciative of them.  

HOLY FAMILY VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES CONTACTS:  CATECHIST: Beth Geis: at 812-932-3045or holyfamilybeth@gmail.com 

TURTLE SOUP: Dorothy Ziegler @ 812-212-0414 - MASS MINISTRIES: Toni Cummings @ 812-932-3046 or tdcummings96@gmail.com - 

RUMMAGE SALE, or  FESTIVAL or CHURCH LINEN SERVICES: Cheryl Borgman @ 812-934-3015 or holyfamilycheryl@gmail.com  

CARING COMMITTEE:  Carol Dobson @ 812-212-3582  BEREAVEMENT COMMITTEE: Marcia Bischoff @ 812-871-4872                                                                                                  

mailto:mqpyouthgroupbeth@gmail.com
mailto:holyfamilybeth@gmail.com


 

We appreciate ALL of you who have donated, volunteered & shopped at this year’s sale.   

YOU are the reason this event is so successful.    Gross Amt $30,847.59 
 

 

 Our left overs were picked up by the United Methodist Mountain      
Mission located in Jackson , KY.  The mission was 
started in 1943 as a service to help the people of 

Eastern, KY.  They call it God's mission in the 
mountains. They currently have eight opportunity stores in Kentucky to 
serve the people offering low priced items to those in need.  They made 

a special run to pick up our left overs on Sunday right after the sale.   
We are really fortunate to find an outlet such as this mission.   

 

 The Whitewater Valley Retired Teachers Association, who fund scholarships for                       
students pursuing teaching degrees,  picked up our remaining shoes. 

 

 The excess books were picked up by the Greensburg Christian Youth  
Group to raise for their youth center. 

 

       God Bless from the Rummage Sale Committee Members! 



WILD WILD WEST VBS 
 It has been a busy past 2 weeks around here at Holy Family. July 15th – 

18th we had our “Wild Wild West Wanted by God” Vacation Bible School. 
40 kids attended.  17 Middle School & High School students helped with 
the week. I want to thank Toni Lecher, Terri Rieman, Helen Lewis, Katie 
Rauch, Katie Bedel & Sarah Bedel for all of their hard work helping plan 

Vacation Bible School this year. I am grateful for the hard work all of the 
Middle School & High School students.  It helped make the week run 

smooth while the kids were having a ton of fun.  Each day we 4 different 
stations for the kids to go to: Bible Story, Snacks, Games & Crafts. They all related back to the Bible 

Story for that day which related back to our theme “Wanted by God”. 
 ~ Day 1: God Chooses Jeremiah ~ Day 2: Joshua & the Walls of Jericho ~ Day 3: Jesus & His Disciples  


